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SOUTHEASTERN ir 

CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 
STUDENT AFFAIRS 

December 7 - 11, 1gs7 

Monday, December 7 

7: 3 0 Pr-: 

Tuesday, December 8 

7:30 - 9:00 PM 

Friday, December 11 

10:00 - 11:30 AM 

2:00- 4:00 PM 

6: 3 0 Pr-1 

Saturday, December 12 

7:30 AM 

9:45 AM 

10:30 AM 

NOTICES: 

SPRING 
SCHOLARSHIPS: 

LIBRARY SCHEDULE: 
BETWEEN SEMESTERS: 

xv, 16 

Seminary Nives In Ministry. Bethea Room, Appleby. 

Seminary Youth (ages 13 and up). Bethea Room, Appleby. 

Graduation Rehearsal. Binkley Chapel. 
on time). 

(Please be 

President's Reception for Graduates and their 
families. President's Home. 

Senior Class Dinner. Seminary Cafeteria. 
Tickets Required). 

{Advance 

Senior Breakfast. Seminary Cafeteria. 
and spouses only). 

Graduates assemble in Binkley 101. 

Graduation Exercises. Binkley Chapel. 

CONTRATULATIONS SENIORS! 

(Graduates 

Applications for Spring semester financial aid 
scholarships will be available and accepted in the 
Student Affairs Office, December I-January 26. 

DECEMBER 11 
DECEMBER 14-JAN 11 
DECEMBER 19-26 
JANUARY 1-2 
JANUARY 12 

Friday 
Monday - Friday 
Christmas 
New Year's 
Tuesday 

7:45 AM - 4:30 PM 
8:00 AM - 4:30 PM 

CLOSED 
CLOSED 

(Resume Regular 
Schedule) 

TOYS FOR TOTS: The Middler Class is sponsoring a toys for tots drive. 
Please bring both new and usable toys and place them in 

marked boxes which are in front of ·the Student Council bulletin board-Ledford 
Center by December 10. The toys will be distributed by the Salvation Army. 

LATER LIBRARY 
HOURS: 

DEC 
DEC 
DEC 
DEC 
DEC 
DEC 

1-3 
7 
8-9 
10 
11 
12 

Tues-Thurs 
Mon 
Tues - Wed 
Thurs 
Fri 
Sat 

7:45 AM - 11:30 PM 
8:00 AM - 11:30 PM 
7:45 AM - 11:30 PM 
7:45 An - 7:00 PM 
7:45 AM - 7:00 PM 

CLOSED 

POST OFFICE The Holiday Schedule (Dec. 11 - Jan. 11) for the 
SCHEDULE: Campus post office is: Monday - Friday, window open 

from 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM; mail posted. Saturdays - window 
closed; mail posted. Christmas week (Dec. 21 - 24) window open 8:00 AM - 10:00 
AM; mail posted. December 25-26 - window closed; no mail posted. Jan 1 - window 
closed; no mail posted. Students have access to their post office boxes 24 hours 
a day through the back door. Students who desire to have their mail or grades 
forwarded during Christmas break should come by the Campus P.O. and fill out 
appropriate forms. 



LATE 1:JIGH~ 
BREl\f{f'}\ST: 

sum~En rnNISTERS: 

soon as possible 

BPiPTI S'I' 
CHILDREN'S 
HOMES: 

Student Activities is sponsoring a late night break-
fast on Tuesday, December 8 in the Ledford multi-
purpose room at 11:00 p.m. Cost - $ .50. 

FI~ is already receiving requests for summer ministers 
(youth and resort primarily). Contact us as soon as 

if you are available for consideration. 

The Baptist Children's Homes (N.C.) wants to interview 
Dec./May gradE for childcare (live-in) and social work 
positions. If interested, contact FIM 

UNTTED CEREBRAL PALSY .. has opened an adult Group Home in Zebulon and is in 
need of patient assistants. 4-Hour shifts available, 

$4.50/hr. with good benefits provided. Contact Kim Bunn at 269-6353 for more 
information. 

POSITION AVAILABLE: The Business office is seeking someone who would 
like to deliver the campus mail. If you are interested, 

please contact Paul Fletcher in the Business office. 

MERRY CHRISTMAS! HAVE A SAFE AND JOYOUS HOLIDAY SEASON! 

This is the last Campus Bulletin until the week of January 11-15. All 
organizational and special events scheduled on campus must be cleared through 
Communications before they can be publicized in the Bulletin. News for the 
Bulletin must be in the Student Affairs office by noon on Wednesdays. 
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